
 

 

 

 

The staff of Tabusintac School would like to welcome back all 

returning students. We would like to welcome all of our new students 

as well.  We hope you’ve had a wonderful and restful summer and you 

are all ready to get back to learning. We have some exciting things 

planned for the coming year and we hope you will take part with 

enthusiasm! 

Some reminders: 

The Home & School will be hosting a corn boil on Wednesday, 

September 14th at lunchtime.  All students will be invited to take 

part. 
 

Regular Hot Lunch will be every Wednesday starting on 

September 21st. The schedule is included on the monthly 

calendar. 
 

Every Friday, pizza will be available for students at a cost of $3 

per slice. 
 

“Meet the Teacher” will take place on September 20th from 

6:00pm to 7:00pm.  From 6:30pm to 7:00pm, there will be a 

PSSC information session when they will be looking for new 

members. There will also be a short presentation regarding the 

new K-8 Report Cards. 
 

Please check the school website regularly for news and information. 


